CINHS Policy Council 2022/2023 Candidate Statement

Name (please print): Email or phone:

Are you filing as a parent or a community representative?

If parent, name of child enrolled:

Do you have experience serving on a Policy Council (PC) or another type of
governing board?

What are your thoughts about the education of Alaska Native and American Indian
children?

Explain why it is important to integrate Alaska Native cultures and languages into
our children’s education:

Candidate Statement (please share why you are interested in serving on the 2022-
2023 PC. Include info that will be helpful for parents to make their selections):

PLEASE NOTE THAT IF ELECTED YOU WILL NEED TO BE
AVAILBLE FOR THE NEXT MEETING



